
 

        

 
 

 
 

 Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Track Team yesterday at their crossover meet.  Junior Brooke K. 
ran a 7.87 in the 55 meter dash, Junior Kayla H. ran a 5:04 in the 1500 meter run, and the 4x800 relay 
team consisting of Senior Olivia M., Freshman Cassidy H., Junior Maeve G., and Junior Kayla H. 
posted a personal best of 11:17. Great job girls! 

 
 The Babylon Boys Basketball Team defeated Sayville 56-51. The team was led by Eric H. with 16 
points, Sincere M. with 13 points and Rohan B. with 10 points. Great job!!! 

 
 Drama Club has a meeting this Thursday, 12/15 at 2:40PM in Rowe Hall. All members must attend.  

 
 BHS Theatre is holding auditions for the classic musical “BYE BYE BIRDIE” beginning this 
Friday, 12/16. See flyers posted around the school for more information!!! (see below!) 

 
 Messi, Ronaldo, Mbappe! Now is all! Who will you draw? The Babylon Panthers eSports will be 
hosting a FIFA 23 World Cup tournament on Wednesday, 12/14 in the cafeteria after school. The 
tournament is capped at 32 entries, so scan a QR code on one of the posters to enter—slots are 
going fast! Teams will be drawn Tuesday afternoon. See you at kick-off! 

 
 
 
 


